
Ahoy Mateys 
   

 

    

July 29, 2024 

Put on your sailor hats and get ready to enjoy our Pirates week. 

This is our last week of summer camp.  

We’ve had a lot of fun!  

Let’s sail across the ocean and have a week full of commotion! 

 A tropical tree, a sailor hat and a parrot will just be a few of this week’s craft 

activities. Our little pirates will learn about different types of whales, make a 

treasure map and investigate the movement of water. The rocking boat will be used 

to fish for letters, numbers and shapes. We will also feed the fish with catching 

and throwing activities and pretend to be little leapers on lily pads.  

The stories “Pirate Pete” and “The Bravest Fish” will bring our imaginations on a 

ship full of adventures. 

Batten down the hatches mateys, as we take a voyage to find the treasure hidden 

at Bobbie Noonan’s 

Aaaarrrrgggghhhh!!! 

 

 
 
Reminder: Our center will be closed to students on Monday, August 5 so that our 

teachers can participate in our Back to School meeting. Classes will resume 

Tuesday, August 6. 

Special Guest: Thursday, August 1 Mary Macaroni visits this week. She will 

entertain the children through songs  and audience participation.  


